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Background



• New Authority installed in October 2023
• Authority approved GRU work plan to address services 

provided to/from City General Government and GRU in 
February

• Numerous services provided by City to GRU are continuing
• Some services have been greatly reduced or stopped
• Significantly modified services identified & recommend 

stopping payment immediately
• Additional SLAs/MOUs and arrangements will be discussed in 

February and March consistent with the work plan
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Overview



Proposed Service Deductions
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City Commission: GRU’s CEO/GM reports to the
GRU Authority.

Clerk’s Office: GRU staff has assumed all clerking
responsibilities at Authority meetings; clerk’s
office continues to provide software and limited
support.

City Auditor: The Authority voted to discontinue
use of the city auditor’s services.

Broadcast Services: GRU staff streams and
archives Authority meetings through its YouTube
channel.

Equal Opportunity: GRU has discontinued many
of these services and most EO services will be
internal.



Recommendation

5

Reduce the FCAP starting February 2024  
• Reduce FCAP by $180,906 per month for remainder of FY24
• This will reduce costs on services no longer provided
• GRU will provide essential services internally at a reduced 

cost  
 Continue to evaluate all services and make recommendations 

for FY25 budget 
• In February/March, staff will present recommendations
• GRU will provide essential services internally at a reduced 

cost or increased value
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